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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

COMMNT2016/1362/P 22/04/2016  03:40:54 Complaints regarding noise and disturbance from entertainment uses (restaurants, pubs, bars, etc.) and 

from plant and other related mechanical infrastructure are amongst the most common complaints the 

CGCA receives from residents. Thus, the Council must ensure that the details of the sound insulation 

fully satisfy the condition on consent as well as fully comply with policies designed to ensure there is 

no impact to residential amenity.

Given the severe impact poorly constructed sound insulation would have on residents’ amenity and 

right to peaceful enjoyment, the Council should require proof that the sound proofing, once installed, 

has been done so to the Council’s standard.
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